
SCHOOL BOOK FAIR – 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Families  
 
We are holding a School Book Fair in Term 1, Weeks 9-10 (24 March to 4 April) where 
students can browse and buy books, during school hours. See: Book Fair Items & Price 
List. There will be some opportunities for “EFTPOS pay and pick up” of books before and 
after school. More details to come.   
 
  
 

 

 

 
 

Parent helpers needed  

The Book Fair is need of parent helpers to assist the stall between 9:00-11:00am (1 hour 
slots) when we have K-2 classes. Parent helpers assist by: writing book wish lists for K-2, 
handling and verifying payments, and preparing books for pick up. This ensures classes 
can maximise their timetabled Book Fair sessions. 
 
A parent volunteer sign up link sheet is here: 
https://volunteersignup.org/KB9XJ  
 
If you’re interested or have any questions, please 
email Ms Wei at librarychps@gmail.com  
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LxgPlmDHnToU9NofQ4rc9_2LU8CSJ2UJ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116588036169712615515&rtpof=true&sd=true
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